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Mr. Chair, 

 I wish to thank His Excellency Mr. Antonio Guterres, Secretary-General of the United 
Nations for introducing the proposed programme budget for 2021. I also wish to express 
our appreciation to Mr. Abdallah Bachar Bong, Chairman of the Advisory Committee on 
Administrative and Budgetar�̀B. tr�̀g 
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